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19th October 2021 

Morena Wesley whanau 

As you will be aware, we remain at level 3 for another 2 weeks and therefore the school remains 

closed. Please be assured that we are doing all we can to maintain continuity for all of our students 

and their learning. We realise our leaving students in year 13 and the year 12s may find things 

particularly stressful as they chase their learning goals for this year. Therefore we have reached out 

to all year 12s and 13s with a google form to check in terms of their wellbeing and to help make an 

individualised learning plan for the remainder of the year. What we would like to achieve is targeted 

assessment so students focus on exactly what mahi needs to be done to get them where they want 

to be next year.  

Practice exams were originally scheduled for next week. These will not take place in the format as 

we hoped and so will shift online over the coming weeks. Teachers will assess students remotely so 

they should continue to prepare for their exams as normal. 

A reminder that all students need to be checking google classroom and their email for notifications 

every morning for updates. Any queries or questions about the overall learning for a student should 

be directed to the students' learning coach or dean.  

Warm regards, 

 

Christopher Wood 
Deputy Principal 
Email: cwood@wesley.school.nz 
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